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2005 NUTRITION LEADERSHIP INSTITUTE 

Applications are currently being accepted for the 2005 Nutrition Leadership Institute(.  Funded by the Dannon Institute, the Nutrition Leadership Institute( is designed to provide the country’s most promising postdoctoral nutrition-related graduates with the global perspective and skills believed essential to help them become more effective leaders in academia, government or industry.  To date over 80 young scientists have attended this unique program.  

The Nutrition Leadership Institute( is a five-day, intensive training program that has been developed to identify and reinforce both the personal and professional attributes characteristic of successful leaders. Participants receive intensive leadership training and also have the opportunity to interact with and learn from nationally recognized leaders in nutrition through a series of discussions.

The Nutrition Leadership Institute( will be held June 4-9, 2005 at the Wye River Conference Center in Queenstown, Maryland.  The Dannon Institute will provide participants with transportation to/from their closest airport to Wye River, meals and snacks daily and all necessary training materials, along with a travel stipend to cover incidental travel-related expenses. 

Recent recipients of doctoral degrees in nutrition-related fields, or physicians who are completing postdoctoral training in nutrition, are encouraged to apply.  The intent of the Nutrition Leadership Institute( is to provide training for leaders in the early stages of their careers. This includes new assistant professors and new government appointees. Up to twenty of the top applicants will be selected to ensure diversity in research fields (for example, biological and social sciences, dietetics, food science, economics) and geographic representation. 

If you know of anyone that may be interested in learning more about this exciting program and the application criteria, please have them visit our website http://www.dannon-institute.org and click on the initiative identified as the Nutrition Leadership Institute(.    Applications are now being accepted and must be received by December 15, 2004.

Gayle Binney

Manager Dannon Institute
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